
First Baptist Early Childhood Ministry 

606 N. Walnut Street  

Lumberton, N.C. 28358 

Mrs. Chanda Hughes, Director 

 910-738-6608 or 739-4336 

May 1, 2019 

 

Dear Parents of Afterschoolers: 

 

School is almost over and it is time for some summer fun! This summer we have 

field trips and activities planned for our afterschoolers with a summer activity fee 

which covers the cost of all of the trips.  

 

 What: Summer Activity Fee (non-refundable) 

 Who: School-age/Afterschool Children 

 Cost: $65.00 (per child) 

 Due: Friday, May 31, 2018 

 

Fee may be paid in the church office or placed in the dropbox outside the church 

office. Please label your envelope with “Summer Activity Fee.” 

 

A field trip calendar is included with this letter. Specifics on a permission slip will 

be sent home to you prior to each trip.  

 

If you do not wish for your child to participate in any of the summer field trips, 

you may opt out. On field trip days your child will be placed into another 

afterschool classroom and no summer activity fee will be charged. 

 

 Child’s name: _____________________________________ 

 

 _______ Yes, my child will attend the summer field trips.  

  

 _______ No, my child will not attend the summer field trips. 

 

If you have questions, please contact Chanda Hughes at 910-738-6608 or 

chandahughes@fbclumbertonnc.org. 

 

Thanks, 

Chanda Hughes 

 

 


